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To whom it may concern, 

If it has not already been suggested , I want to make comment on the inclusion of Immunisation 
standards with the upcoming AHW national registration. 

I have worked as an Immunisation coordinator in SA and am now working with NACCHO to improve 
Immunisation coverage for Aboriginal communities. 

Today we are faced with an ongoing challenge of low Immunisation coverage for some of our 
Aboriginal communities , I believe that if more AHWs are trained in correct vaccination protocols & 
Vaccine management and once they are competent with Immunisation practices this will assist with 
Immunisation coverage across Australia. 

Please contact me if you require further clarification regards this issue. 

Regards 

Mary Anne Williams 
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